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I OPPOSE [HB 2249]. 

 

The study requested in [HB 2249] will require additional resources and thereby 'costs' 

to the taxpayers. 

  

***There are 'No' Budget allocations nor Funding sources listed for the requested 

study. 

 

***It boggles the mind, the study referenced and incorporated into [HB 2249] should 

have already been made with timely revisions. 

 

Perhaps a 'Regime change'  at 'The Bureau of Labor and Industries' is required due 

to lack of performance and the inability to stay current with workplace evolutions. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


